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Drake Robinson <drakehasmail@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:37 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am a forex user and I do not agree with this change in limiting the leverage. I was considering investing a significant
amount of money very soon, however, I am now going to make my decision based on whether you allow this leverage
regulation. I will close my account If it passes.

Sent from my iPhone


